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Wednesday 21th June 
 
Dear Parents/Carers 
 

5R Compliment Chain  
 

As a result of their outstanding behaviour, 5R have completed their compliment chain. The 

children have earned a reward which will take place on Tuesday 4th July in the afternoon. 

Please could you ensure that your child comes into school in their PE kit this day so that they 

are comfortable.  

The year group has decided that they would love a visit to Carlisle Park so that they can use 

the playground and the green area. We will therefore be leaving to walk to the park after 

lunch at 1:15pm and will be back in time for pick up at 3:15pm. If your child would like to 

bring any of the following to the park, they are more than welcome: 

 A few light snacks and a bottle of water. 

 A picnic blanket to sit on. 

 Their own footballs, cricket sets, frisbees or any other sporting equipment which is 

appropriate for the park. 

Thank you again for your continued support with Year 5 and if you do have any questions 

about the visit, please do not hesitate to get in contact.  

Yours sincerely,  

Miss de Beer  
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